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Wednesday, 18 January 2023 

 

Re: Year 3 Stone Age Workshops 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
To support our class with our Stone Age topic we have organised a workshop on 27th January.  The 
children will learn about 

 History – a look at primitive technology including primitive flat bows and flint tipped arrows, flint 
tools including knives, scrapers, arrow heads and a shafted axe, bark containers, wooden spoons 
and cups, animal hides and buckskin, cordage and textiles, use of plants and fungi. 

 Shelter Building – pupils will engage in active discussion to understand what they are designing 
and building, with a hands on session to create a shelter. 

 
The workshops will be taking place at Kilmorie.  

 
The cost of the workshop will be £4.40 (£2.20 for children entitled to pupil premium) and will be added to 
your ParentPay account. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Elis, Jo, Maria and Simone 
Year 3 Teachers 
 


